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March 18, 2019 
Testimony for Nelida (Nellie) Ricardo: 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
I am writing to recommend Nelida Ricardo as a professional childcare provider. Me and my wife 
met Nelida Ricardo at Cedar Creek Montessori School in Berkeley when our daughter, Ada, 
attended the preschool there. Beside her teacher position at Cedar Creek, she also held the 
activity camps during holiday seasons/weeks. Nelida’s program was our top choice for an 
entertaining day/week. Ada had a lot of fun when she spent time with Nelida, and we always felt 
she is in a safe environment. Therefore, we strongly recommend Nelida to parents looking for a 
childcare experience that includes joyful learning in a warm and secure setting.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Baris Avsaroglu 
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